TRIO ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING, INC.

Consulting e Inspections ® Project Designs e Site Assessments ® Air Quality Monitoring e Testing

January 27, 2011

Valley City Public Works Dept.
Mr. Jon Camerron

PO Box 240

Valley City. ND 58072-0240

Re:  Asbestos Survey
Water Treatment Plant

Dear Jon.

Please find attached. the asbestos inspection report and our invoice for services for
conducting the asbestos inspection at the Water Treatment Plant. All suspect materials
tested negative for asbestos; you have only to submit the Notification of Demolition to
the ND Department of Health prior to conducting any renovation activities.

Please contact our office with any questions you may have or if we can be of further
assistance at (701) 492-9224. Thank you for utilizing the services of Trio Environmental.

Sincerely,

Scott A. Seamands
Trio Environmental Consulting. Inc.

Attachments
2111 Main Avenue East lfhone: (701)492-9224
West Fargo, ND 58078-2216 Fax: (701) 492-9228

trioenvironment@aol.com



